
September 17, 2020 FVRD Board Meeting 
CORRESPONDENCE – Item 6.4 
DVP 2020-14, 35990 Hyde Buker Road 
Electoral Area G 
 

 
From: Elske von Hardenberg <evonhardenberg@bell.net>  
Sent: September 13, 2020 2:42 PM 
To: Planning Info <planning@fvrd.ca> 
Subject: RE: Development Variance Permit 2020-14 
 
To: The Regional Board of the FVRD 
 
RE: Development Variance Permit 2020-14 
 
We, Fred and Elske von Hardenberg, of 36077 Hyde Buker Road, Dewdney BC, are in receipt of a 
notification letter regarding the proposed Development Variance Permit 2020-14. We have reviewed 
the letter and the location map, and,  as neighbours, we have no objection to the proposed 
development. 
 
Regards; 
 
 
Elske and Fred von Hardenberg 
Box 138 
36077 Hyde Buker Road 
Dewdney, BC V0M1H0 
T: 604 820 8453 
C: 604 302 9197 
 
 

mailto:evonhardenberg@bell.net
mailto:planning@fvrd.ca

